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Fisheries and Wildlife Researchers

Presenting Papers at WLU Sessions 

Two hundred faculty members and students from universities across

Ontario, plus some from Michigan and New York State, begin a two-day

session on fisheries and wildlife research today (Friday) at Waterloo

Lutheran University.

The sessions are sponsored jointly by WLU and the University of

Waterloo, and are supported by a grant from the Ontario government.

Dr. Duncan MacLulich, chairman of WLU's department of biology, will

show his film, Searching for the Pine, and also discuss his researches

into new methods of making a wildlife census.

Another paper, presented by John Sapwell of the University of

Waterloo, discusses the decline of certain fish life in Sunfish Lake,

near the Twin Cities.

Most sessions will be conducted at Waterloo Lutheran University but

a reception and dinner will be held tonight in the Carnival Room of the

Food Services Building, University of Waterloo. The dinner will be

followed by showing of a film, Miss Goodall and the Chimpanzees, and a

discussion led by primate behaviourists of the University of Waterloo.
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